
June 26, 2019 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes and Energy 
State of Michigan - Kalamazoo District Office 
Air Quality Division 
Attn: Monica Brothers 
7953 Adobe Road 
Kalamazoo, Ml 49009-5025 

Re: Violation Notice Dated 6/21 /19 for Complaint on June 20, 2019 

Dear Ms. Brothers 

J l l 

A 

Below is our response to the foul order complaint addressed in the above referenced 
Violation Notice at our facility on June 20, 2109 ( copy enclosed). 

Explanation: Upon our inspection of the scrubber system, it was determined that a sensor 
had failed and automatically shut the scrubber system down. Due to the existing 
scrubber system design we were not aware that the system had failed and ceased 
operation. We surmise the scrubber system may have not been operational for no more 
than 24 hours. The replacement sensor was ordered that afternoon on June 20th and 
installed June 2 l st. The scrubber system is back up and fully operational. 

Steps Taken to Prevent Recurrence: To prevent a future problem should this sensor fail 
again; we have installed an alarm monitor on the system control panel that will alert us 
immediately in the event of any failure within the system. 

Clean Earth Environmental takes these violations very seriously and immediately took 
steps to remedy the problem. Should you have any further questions, please feel free to 
contact me at 269-381-2400. 

DWH:nan 

cc: Ms. Jenine Camilleri 

Enclosure: Copy of Violation Notice 
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